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June 20, 2017

RE: Resolution relating to a Certificate of Appropriateness for the reconstruction of the porch
deck, stairs, and railings at 2245 N. Lake Drive in the North Point South Historic District
for Joseph Schall.

Dear Property Owner:

We are writing to notify you that the above item was removed from the Historic Preservation
Commission agenda of July 10th. The changes were able to be approved at the staff level, rather than
going before the full Board. If you have questions or concerns, please contact Tim Askin at 414-286-
a712.

Respectfully,
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